DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE

did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Canon KENNETH BARRY

MUNNS Rector, of the Parish of LISMORE and the Churchwardens of ST

ANDREW'S CHURCH at LISMORE praying that we would by virtue of our

Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to the

Church at LISMORE

TO PLACE A MEMORIAL BOOKCASE FOR USE IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE MEMORIAL GARDEN WHICH HAS BEEN ESTABLISHED IN THE GROUNDS OF ST. ANDREW'S. THE MEMORIAL BOOKCASE IS A GIFT FROM THE PARRY FAMILY IN MEMORY OF THEIR MOTHER, SARAH.

WHEREAS

this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in the Church at LISMORE.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, PHILIP JAMES by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this this SIXTEENTH day of SEPTEMBER in the of our Lord One thousand nine hundred and NINETY EIGHT.

Registered at the Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Diocesan Registrar.

